
At the end of each year, em-
ployees who have worked at St. 
Aloisius Medical Center starting 
with 5 years and at 5 year incre-
ments thereafter, receive an award 
for their service with St. Aloisius.

Like most of the events through-
out this past year with the corona-
virus, we have found new ways to 
still celebrate the grand moments 
in our lives.  Our annual award 
celebration for years of service at 
St. Aloisius was one of those grand 
moments.   There were 27 employ-
ees honored this year for a grand 
total of 480 years of service. Pretty 
significant, right?   

We did not hold the annual 
banquet at the Harvey Eagles as 
in the past but we did celebrate 
each person individually.  Each of 
the following employees received 
an award certificate and staff cel-
ebrated with special events during 
the holiday season sponsored by 
St. Aloisius.  Pizza for lunch or 
doughnuts at break are always an 
added highlight to the workday.    

2020 Award winners: Sara Bal-
four, Activities, 10 years; Nancy 
Meland, Administration, 35 years; 
Mary Beth Coombs, Clinic, 15 
years; Kim Walters, Dietary, 10 
years; Bonnie Swanson, House-
keeping, 5 years; Sarah Sommer, 
Laboratory, 10 years; Beatrice Pe-
tersen, Laundry, 5 years; Nancy 
Hagen, LTC, 5 years; Amberlee 
Schroeder, LTC, 5 years; Lori Stein, 
LTC, 5 years; Reed Trosen, LTC, 
10 years; Teesha Kaehler, LTC, 10 
years; Judy Titus, LTC, 10 years; 
Carrie Schuh, LTC, 25 years; Ruth 
Schuh, LTC, 25 years; Lisa Lemer, 
LTC, 30 years; Denise Feist, LTC, 
40 years; Cathy Rieder, Med Surg, 
5 years; Eleanor Sieglock, Med 
Surg, 20 years; Marianne Keller, 
Med Surg, 35 years; Joan Martin, 
OR, 45 years; Laurie Pellett, Phys-
ical Therapy, 15 years; Paulette 
Martin, Purchasing, 5 years; Jack-
ie Martin, Purchasing, 30 years; 
Colleen LaFontaine, Radiology, 5 
years; Tonia Erickson, Social Ser-
vices, 25 years; Mavis Troftgruben, 
Social Services, 40 years; 

We are proud of our staff at St. 
Aloisius and thankful for each one 
and their dedication to the care of 
our patients and residents.  Con-
gratulations to each one who re-
ceived an award this year. Not pictured:  Joan Martin, Nancy Meland, Teesha Kaehler, Eleanor Sieglock and Colleen LaFontaine

Employees honored in 2020



LTC activities continue even with distancing requirements…
During this past year the LTC Activities have continued with many challenges but creative staff 

have kept the fun times rolling with bus rides, parades, hallway car races, distanced bingo games, 
quiet times with friends, Christmas glasses photo shoot, Price is Right, ice cream delivery bike and 
many more events.    

The LTC activities staff, led by Sara Balfour, has really worked hard to keep special activities avail-
able throughout the past months and we thank them for all of their hard work and dedication to our 
residents.    


